
Saint Peter Parish 

Rev. Thomas G. Landry   

Pastor 

39 Church Avenue  Northbridge, MA  01534 

 Parish Office    (508) 234-2156  

FAX: (508) 266-0447 

Email: parishoffice@stpeterrockdale.org 

FrTom@stpeterrockdale.org 

Website: www.stpeterrockdale.org 

 

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS:   

Monday through Thursday  9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

 

Elaine Nowlan    Parish Secretary  

Christine Fung-A-Fat  Administrative  Assistant   

 

Religious Education:  

Loreto: Pre-K to 4th 

Edge: 5th-8th 

Lifeteen: 9th-12th 

Please call the parish office or  

email: parishoffice@stpeterrockdale.org 

 

Safe Environment Coordinators 

Linda Blair & Steven Poudrier 

PARISH COUNCIL:  

Barbara Ramian,  

Audra Gaul, Pete Sabourin,  

George Murray,  

Jeff Roy,  Kim Poudrier,  

Karen Lemoine 

 

FINANCE COMMITTEE: 

Homer Rajotte      

Thomas Heney 

Jeffrey Thibeault      

George Murray    

James Archibald-ex officio 

 

SAINT VINCENT DEPAUL  

SOCIETY: 

Please call: Rectory: 234-2156;   

Peter Sabourin 508-266-1033 

 

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY: 

Grace Sawyer 508-278-7276  

 

MUSIC MINISTRY:    

Richard White 508-835-4380       

Marie Chabot 508-234-2156 

 

BEREAVEMENT MINISTRY: 

Elaine Nowlan  508-234-2156 

 

 

SCHEDULE OF LITURGIES: 

Saturday 4:30 PM         

Sunday  8:30 and 11:00 AM 

Monday-Thursday 8:00 AM 

 

SACRAMENT OF  

RECONCILIATION: 

Saturday 3:30 PM     

Wednesday  8:45AM      

Anytime by request. 

 

 

BAPTISMS:   

Please call the rectory to meet  

 with Father Tom 

 

MARRIAGES: 

Please call the rectory at least 

twelve months in  

advance to begin required    

 marriage preparation 



  ST. PETER PARISH                                                                                          NORTHBRIDGE, MA 

 

 

 

 

Edmund Tonry, Charles Giambusso,  

Margarite Pomponio, John Ramian, Sarah D,  

David Patnode, Rhonda Lavallee,  

Sharron Grocki, Linda Chipman, Jeannine Patnode, 

Eric Lambert, Donna Labrie, and all those in our  

parish book of prayers. 

 

 

February 9, 2020 

 

 

Envelopes Collected 82                 $  2589.00 

Electronic Giving  34           2589.00 

Renovations Envelopes  2                             61.00 

Winter Envelopes  9             186.00 

Donations               411.00 

Catholic Free Press              144.00 

Hospital Stipend              300.00 

Puerto Rico Relief              303.00 

__________________________________________ 

       Total                                                $  6583.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

***************************************** 

 

 

Chicken Parm Dinner  

Our Lady of the Sacred Heart Parish 

Saturday, February 29th 

6:00pm in Dugan Hall 

 

Knights of Columbus Council #11080 

Our Lady of the Sacred Heart Parish 

10 Milk Street 

West Brookfield 

 

Tickets are $12.00 Adults/ $10.00 Kids under 12 

 

Takeout available at 5:30pm 

 

To purchase tickets please call: Wally Connor 

413-813-810 or email: 

wally@supportingorphans.org 

 

 

 

 

SATURDAY  February 15th 

 4:30PM    Josephine Lussier 7th Anniv. by Family 

 

SUNDAY   February 16th 

 8:30AM    Ross & Barbara Rajotte by Homer 

11:00AM   Joseph “Archie” Ballou 

                               

MONDAY   February 17th 

 8:00AM    Thelma J. Bennett by Paul Turgeon         

 

TUESDAY  February 18th 

 8:00AM    Fr. John Connell by the Lavallee’s 

 

WEDNESDAY   February 19th 

 8:00AM    Norman Boulais 7th Anniv. by Dora Boulais 

                              

THURSDAY   February 20th 

 8:00AM    Helen Bodruk by Family 

 

SATURDAY  February 22nd 

 4:30PM    Ann Adam 2nd Anniv. by Family 

 

SUNDAY   February 23rd 

 8:30AM    Sally Dupre by the Lavallee’s 

11:00AM   Joseph Sampson 

                            



 SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                          FEBRUARY 16, 2020 

A Note from  

Father Tom 

 

 

 Today, Sirach, Paul and  

Jesus himself offer us a 

slightly different take on   

perceiving and carrying out the dictates of the 

Law.  For them, and especially for Jesus,        

following or obeying the Law is not a matter of 

accomplishment, not the end for which we are 

created.  The Law is a primer, a beginning point 

from which the possibilities and the true meaning 

in life are to be pursued.  As Jesus’ ministry    

unfolds in Matthew today to the days of his   

Passion, Death and Resurrection, it will appear 

to his followers and to the crowds that much of 

what Jesus will do is, in fact, contrary to the Law. 

Such a reading of his actions will set the stage 

for his arrest, judgment and execution. 

 

 But Jesus has come to neither uphold nor 

abolish the Law, but to fulfill it.  Generations    

before him have sought to uphold the Law, but 

with weakened hearts, with spiritual postures 

that have sought to use the Law for their own 

purposes or as a weapon of defense.  Anything, 

including the Law, can be contorted or abused 

when the human mind and spirit has itself       

become contorted.  Some have sought the    

protection of the Law from “others” whom they 

do not know, understand, or for whom they   

cannot summon true sympathy.  They need to 

protect themselves from the differentness or the 

threat of another, or they need to protect     

themselves from the more clear knowledge of 

themselves revealed in the other, in his       

weakness, in her avarice, in their unquenchable 

thirst for wealth, power, influence, comfort. 

 

         There is no law given us more crucial than 

the Law that is Christ.  Every other law must be 

read and observed according to Him.  The law 

can teach, but the Person of Christ gives life!  

Law might help us avoid transgressions or see 

how we fail.  Christ frees us from those       

transgressions!  And give life! 

Fr. Tom 

******************************************************* 

 

Praying for Our Adult  

Sons and Daughters 

(Sharing the Faith That We Love) 

 

Saturday, February 29th 

9:00am to 2:00pm 

St. Roch Parish, Oxford 

 

Frustrated by adult sons/daughters and nieces/

nephews walking away from the Church? 

Discover positive faith-based ideas on what to do 

and not do. 

 

Come to this Day of Renewal with speakers John 

and Therese Boucher authors of many   religious 

articles and books including: Praying for Our Adult 

Sons and Daughters (Word Among Us Press) 

 

Registration $20 per person includes lunch &       

materials (Due by Feb. 21st) 

 

Register online at St. Joseph Parish, Charlton or 

please send name/address/phone/email & fee to:  

St. Roch Parish 332 Main Street Route 12,  

Oxford, MA 01540 

 

 

Save the Date! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next Mission Trip Dinner: 

 

Meatloaf Dinner 

Saturday, March 14th 

5:30pm in the Parish Hall 

 

Tickets will be on sale soon!    

 

All proceeds help fund our High School &  

Middle School Mission trips in July  



 

******************************************************************** 

Please Save the Date! 

In Search of the Lost 

Sheep 

Evangelizing Fallen Away 

Catholics 

                

Date:  Saturday, March 21, 2020 

  Time:  8:00 AM to Mass at 4:00 PM 

   Place:  Sacred Heart Parish, Milford  

 

Father Robert Lacombe, a priest of the Diocese of    

Providence will return this year to serve as the     Retreat 

Master giving 3 presentations which will be followed by 

group discussions.   

 

This is the 5

th

 annual retreat co-sponsored between    

Sacred Heart and Saint Mary Parishes.  Please save the 

date and join other Catholics from other parishes in     

renewing our faith this coming Lent.   

 

A donation of $20 includes breakfast and lunch.          

Opportunity for Adoration and Confession and      

interaction with Bishop McManus will be part of the day 

concluding with Holy Mass. 

 

To register, contact: 

Carol at Sacred Heart Parish at 508-634-5435, or  

Cathy at Saint Mary Parish at 508-473-2000 

Thank you to everyone that came out to the 

Pork Roast Dinner last weekend!   

 

We hope you had a wonderful time & thank 

you for supporting our Mission Trip Kids! 



Lifeteen:   Sunday we discussed the Mass as a  

Wedding & the kids made Wedding cakes.  There will be 

no Lifeteen on February 16th due to school vacation 

week.  We will meet back on February 23rd 

 

Edge:  We talked about the Annunciation & Jesus’ life 

as a child. There will be no Edge on February 18 due to 

school vacation week.  We will see the kids back on   

February 25th for a Dad’s Social Night! 

 

Loreto: The next gathering day is Sunday, March 1st 

starting at 9:30am in the Parish Center 

February 26th– Ash Wednesday  

      Masses will be at 8am & 7pm 

 

 

The Lifeteen kids making Wedding Cakes this 

past Sunday 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


